
 

Newsletter December 2014 

Alerts for Parents on School Closures and More 

Did you know that Staffordshire County Council offer a free alerts service 

which provides parents and residents of Staffordshire with important alerts 

straight to their email or via text message. 

The service includes updates about: 

 school closures 

 bus service changes 

 library account items 

 school admissions and more 

 

Please sign up at www.staffordshire.gov.uk/customeralerts 

Congratulations 
Miss Darby is a fully qualified teacher now and will  

continue teaching full time in Class Two. 

Dinner Money 

Can all dinner money be paid to the 

end of  term by Monday 15 December 

so that all ordering and banking can 

take place on time. 

Thank you 
 

School Christmas Lunch 

We are having Christmas Lunch on 

Thursday 11 December—if  your 

child does not normally have a 

school lunch please book as soon as 

possible.  Thursdays menu will be 

served on Wednesday this week. 

QR CODE 

PLEASE SCAN INTO YOUR PHONE FOR OUR WEB SITE 

http://www.staffordshire.gov.uk/customeralerts


Don’t forget to look on our NEW web site for the latest news and information; 

www.henryprince.staffs.sch.uk 

Dyslexia Friendly Awareness Workshop 
 

Are any parents interested in attending a workshop regarding 
Dyslexia? 

If  so please let the office know by Friday 12 December before we 
finalise the date. 

17 December 

Pantomime, Dick Whittington—if you haven’t already please return the 

consent slip and payment asap—there are still limited parent places  

available and the children are to be collected from the village hall at 

approximately 3.15pm. 

 

18 December 

Toy day—the children may bring a favourite toy from home, nothing to 

precious please.  

Party lunch—if your child doesn't usually have lunch please book as soon 

as possible. 

Dance Club Performance—for the parents of those children attending 

dance club at 4.00pm. 

 

 

19 December  

2.30pm—Christingle Service in Church—-children go home straight from 

the church. 

Break up for Christmas Holiday. 

 
 

MERRY CHRISTMAS 
AND A 

HAPPY NEW YEAR 
 
 

CHILDREN AND STAFF RETURN TO 
SCHOOL MONDAY 5  

JANUARY 2015 


